
Children and Young People Select Committee 
 

Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 19 December 2006  
 

 
 

Review of Teenage Pregnancy 
 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
The Committee has concluded gathering evidence and formulated 
recommendations arising from the review. 
  
The final report will be presented to Executive Scrutiny Committee in January 
2007 and then Cabinet in February 2007. 
 
 
Second Review  
 
Following concerns raised by Peter Seller, Head of Children Strategy 
regarding the timing of a review of obesity issues for young people which had 
been identified at Scrutiny Liaison Forum, the Committee have now agreed 
that their second review topic will be Bullying. Work is underway to scope this 
review. 
 
 
Review of Youth Club Provision 
 
The Education, Leisure and Cultural Select Committee’s Youth Club Provision 
Report was accepted by Cabinet on 5th January 2006.  At its last meeting, the 
Committee received a progress report on the implementation of the review 
recommendations from the service and Cabinet Member.  
 
 
 
 


